
Tuesday 21st November, 2023

School App

You will get sent a notification once interview 
slots are available for booking on the school 
app. If you do not have the school app a hard 
copy of the booking form will be sent home.

If you have the school app you will be able to 
access your child/children’s information, book 
Student Led Conference interviews, read 
newsletters and send through absentee 
notifications. 

To whānau who have not logged in yet, you will 
receive an email which will have instructions 
on how to install the app including user login 
information if you haven't already done so.

Please note the email link expires after 1 
week.

In the meantime please go to your app store 
and download the etap ‘@school Mobile’ app. 

   Student Led Conferences
Wednesday 6th December, 2023:        3.30pm - 7.30pm 
Thursday 7th December, 2023:            3.30pm - 5.30pm

Please book a conference on the School App.  

We would like all whānau to attend the
Student Led Conferences (SLC).

For whānau that have more than one child 
you will have multiple opportunities to win.

All you have to do is attend a SLC, write 
your name down and go into the draw.

Each teacher will bring all their names to 
Kylie Taplin and I, (Pam Quirke) and we 
will draw out a name.

All winners will be announced in the 
newsletter in Week 10, Monday 11th 
December.

If you are a winner you can then come to 
the school office to collect your voucher.

$50 New World Vouchers 
to give away for each classroom

Deanwell Enrolment Scheme
Clarification
If your child /children are ‘Out of Zone’ BUT are already enrolled in our school then they 

are welcome to stay at Deanwell until the end of Year 6.
We think your child /children are amazing and we want to keep them all.


